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HTRS School District Seeking Input from Patrons 
(KLZA)-- A second meeting to gather input on the HTRS School District will be
held Tuesday evening in the Commons area at the school in Humboldt.

During the first meeting last week around 30 people attending the meeting to
provide input on what they feel are the strengths of the HTRS District and some
areas that could use improvement. 

Superintendent Sherri Edmundson said while around half of the group was
teachers and administrators some good input was received.

The second meeting is coming up Tuesday evening. The second meeting is geared
more toward businesses in the Humboldt-Table Rock-Steinauer School District.
The school wants to find out the types of skills these businesses need  young
people to have when they graduate. 

Tuesday's meeting begins at 7:00 P.M. 
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